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Visit to Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium 
03 February 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This term in Science, Year 5 are learning about ‘Earth and Space’ and arrangements have been made for the 
Year 5 class to visit Winchester Science Centre and Planetarium. This will take place on Wednesday 1st March 
2023.  The children will travel by coach to Winchester and return for the normal end of day collection.   
 
The focus of the trip will be, to explore a variety of different elements of science, which will broaden and 
deepen the pupils understanding of their learning so far. Pupils will have an opportunity to look around the 
museum to consolidate their learning of ‘Earth and Space’ and will finish the day in the Planetarium watching 
an educational show.  
 
Transport has been very generously donated by Horseman Coaches, therefore the voluntary contribution 
required for the trip to take place, based on 31 pupils, will be £15.00 per pupil.   
 
This cost includes: 

• Entrance to the museum and planetarium 

• Destination Space and Planetarium shows 

• Insurance and administration 
 
Please be aware that if there are insufficient contributions to cover the cost of the visit, there may be no 
alternative but to cancel the trip. If your son/daughter is in receipt of pupil premium, the school may be able to 
support with the funding of the trip. Should you require financial assistance, please contact the school office 
for further details. 
 

If you would like your child to participate in this trip, please complete the form using this link The Piggott 
School: Charvil Primary (google.com) Please pay online using your Scopay account. 
 
All responses must be returned, and payment made by Monday 20th February at the very latest. 
 
If, on the day of the visit, your child is not in school and therefore unable to go on the trip, please 
contact the school office as a matter of urgency.  The venue and The Piggott School are unable to refund 
any monies for unused places, however if pupils are unable to attend due to unforeseen circumstances, then 
the venue will provide general admission vouchers on the day of the visit.  
 
Any queries please do not hesitate to speak to me. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
Louisa Clapham 
Year 5 Class Teacher  
 

mailto:office@piggottschool.org
mailto:charvil@piggottschool.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckfN8eMCTNKSRPL3DpeMkqyq1i8oY0Ya46U-o-jLsyzlqX4w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckfN8eMCTNKSRPL3DpeMkqyq1i8oY0Ya46U-o-jLsyzlqX4w/viewform

